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Robert Christian 
 
xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx  
 
24th August 2010   
 
Our ref: FOI RFI 001142 
Your ref: email received 16th August 2010  
 
Dear Robert                            
 
Freedom of Information Request 
 
Further to your email dated 15th August 2010 and received by the Trust on 16th August 2010, 
requesting the following information:    
 

How much did your Trust spend on chaplaincy (or equivalent non-Christian religious 
support)(pay and non-pay) funding in the financial year 2009/10 (or, if this is unavailable, 
in 2008/09). 
 

Trust Response 
 

In response to your request above, the total spend in 2009/10 was £375,299.  
 
This completes the Trust response to your request, but please note: 
 
Your rights 
If you are unhappy with the way we have handled your request, you may ask for an internal 
review in accordance with Section VI Complaints Procedures of the Section 45 Code of 
Practice of the Freedom of Information Act 2000: and in accordance with Appendix E of the 
Trust’s Code of Practice for Responding to Requests for Information (v 2.6 dated 22/09/09).  
 
If you wish to complain you should contact: 
 
Peter Wilson 
Information Governance, Caldicott & SIRO Support Manager 
Department for Information Governance, Caldicott & SIRO Support 
Sheffield Teaching Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust 
Weston Park Hospital 
Whitham Road 
Sheffield. S10 2 SJ 
 
Tel: 0114 226 5151  
Fax: 0114 226 5152  
Email: xxx@xxx.xxx.xx 
 



 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision.  
 
The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
 
Information Commissioner’s Office  
 Wycliffe House  
 Water Lane 
 Wilmslow 
 Cheshire 
 SK9 5AF 
 
If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me. Please remember to quote the 
reference number above in any future communications 
 
Yours sincerely   
 

 
 
Peter Wilson 
Information Governance, Caldicott & SIRO Support Manager 


